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December will be a glittery, busy month for all the children and adults at Jelly Bears, engaging in lots of 

Christmas activities and fun! We have our Christmas parties, plenty of Christmas arts and crafts, games 

and a wonderful Christmas Lunch to look forward to. We cannot wait to bring home our Christmas bags! 

We crushed Rice Krispies up into a powder 

liketexture and used wooden elephants to explore 

in it.  

 

Jelly Babies and Tots Highlights 

 We created 

our own 

paintings 

using toilet 

tubes to 

make bright 

fireworks 

for bonfire 

night. 

 Poppy 

coloured 

water and a 

poppy sensory 

tray to mark 

Remembrance 

Day. 

 
For Nursery Rhyme Week we explored an ‘Old 

Macdonald’ sensory tray, Miss Polly had a dolly’, 

baby Washing’ and twinkle sensory lights. We 

really love our Nursery Rhymes. 

 

Jelly Beans Highlights 

 Jelly Beans have been talking about fireworks and 
sharing their experiences of Bonfire Night. We 
used paint to create artwork of our favourite 
fireworks and made some very delicious 
marshmallow 'sparklers'! 

 

On Remembrance Day 

we explored our sensory 

tray and talked about 

poppies and how people 

like to wear them to 

show their respect for 

those who died. We 

made our own beautiful 

poppies too. 

 
We have also been 

baking and have 

made and decorated 

fairy cakes and 

designed our own 

pizza for tea! We are 

becoming more 

adventurous with our 

choice of toppings! 

 

Wendy – Room Lead, DSL  

Antonia-  E.Y.E, Deputy SENCo 

Bridie - E.Y.E 

Leah – Tots Room Lead. 

Nina – E.Y.E 

Sinead – E.Y.E 
 

 

 

 

 

Lin – Cook Kerrie – Lunch cover Tegan – Apprentice Hazel – Bank staff 

Sharon – Deputy, DSL             Kim – Managing Director, DSL, SENCo 

Sharon -  


